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Please provide additional information and supporting documentation as attachments. 
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	Statement 4: Dear Sir/Madam,
I am writing to express my concern with the Liberal Party submission NSWR200701/34 as reported in Saturdays Illawarra Mercury requesting that Thirroul be divided amongst the electorates of Heathcote and Keira.
I simply ask that Thirroul be assigned completely to either Heathcote or Keira.
I was part of the now defunct "Thirroul Transport Committee" that campaigned for four years against the impact of the 2013 Rail Timetable changes that adversely affected Thirroul.  Studies have shown that these changes directly and cynically improved services to the liberal held seats of Heathcote and Kiama to the detriment of the Labor seat of Keira. This timetable removed express train stops from the adjoining suburbs of Austinmer and Bulli.  This directly led to an increase in the number of communters parking in the streets around the railway station and up to 20 minute wait times for commuters changing trains for the connecting trains for Bulli thru to North Wollongong.  These timetable changes were political in nature thus those adversly affected need to be able to respond in kind
I beleive it is important that the residents of Thirroul be given the opportunity to vote as a block.
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